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Dear Mayor Kessler and members of Bexley City Council,

I understand that the City Council will be voting on Tuesday, Feb. 13, 2024, to update the City's Zoning Code to allow
multifamily housing on Livingston Ave. and hopefully other parts of our city. This letter is to provide my full support of
the proposed changes. 

Multifamily housing is needed throughout Bexley so that more people, including people who grew up here and would
like to come back and those who would like to age in place, have choices in where to live. 

This change supports Bexley's goal of creating more diversity. Building new housing is an important way to achieve
that goal. Lastly, Central Ohio needs more housing, especially affordable housing. All municipalities, including Bexley,
need to allow for the creation of housing to meet the needs of our growing region. 

Thank you in advance for your support of this important legislation.

Best regards,
Amy Klaben
238 N Cassady Ave, Columbus, OH 43209


